
Thank NCCC for helping us to bring up our problem 

Written by Administrator
Tuesday, 07 June 2011 21:56 - 

<p>Dear Sir,<br /><br />We would like to thank NCCC for helping us to bring up our problem
with Homelife. They call us after receiving your letter. We met them and we had a replacement
of a new sofa sets. We received them last couple days. <br /><br />Thanks again NCCC.<br
/><br />Regards<br />Teo Wun Hoo��� <br /><br /></p>  
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